
From: Jessie Lillibridge
To: Mackenzie Reed
Cc: Eric Sitkiewitz - D6
Subject: FW: External: Personnel Meeting - February 6, 2023
Date: Monday, February 20, 2023 2:18:30 PM
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Hi Mackenzie:
 
Alder Sitkiewitz requested that the email below be added to the attachments of the item on
tonight’s agendas.
 
Thank you,
 
Jessie Lillibridge SHRM-SCP
Human Resources Director
City of Manitowoc
(920) 686-6994 | Direct Line
(920) 323-1721 | Mobile
-------------------------------------------------------------------
City Hall | 900 Quay Street | Manitowoc, WI 54220
(920) 686-6999 fax|www.manitowoc.org
 

 

From: Voelker Family <voelker4319@outlook.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2023 12:02 PM
To: Eric Sitkiewitz - D6 <esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org>; Brett Vanderkin
<bvanderkin@manitowoc.org>; Steven Czekala - D9 <sczekala@manitowoc.org>; Michael Cummings
<mcummings@manitowoc.org>; Chad Beeman <cbeeman@manitowoc.org>
Cc: Todd Blaser <tblaser@manitowoc.org>; Jessie Lillibridge <jclillibridge@manitowoc.org>; Debbie
Charney <dcharney@manitowoc.org>; Pamela Wimmer <PWimmer@manitowoc.org>; Justin Nickels
<jnickels@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: Personnel Meeting - February 6, 2023
 
Dear Personnel Committee,
 
I have viewed the video from the February 6, 2023 meeting at which two firefighters
submitted a request for an extension on the 25-mile requirement. I am shocked and appalled
at the threat issued by Council President Czekala. I am also disappointed that no one present
in that meeting immediately addressed the threat. 
 
The two young firefighters were respectful in addressing the committee. I do not feel that
they were asking for anything unreasonable, especially considering the unusual state of the
housing market in our area. 
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Physical threats to anyone in our community cannot be tolerated. What is being done about
this matter?
 
Sincerely,
 
Tracy Voelker
District 5 - Manitowoc
 
cc:
Mayor Nickels
Chief Blaser
J. Lillibridge
D. Charney
P. Wimmer
 
 
 

Be Alert !
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